
Youngwood Borough is asking for your 

patience during an alley reclamation/paving 

project on the alleys between 4th and 5th Street 

from Chestnut Street through Lowe Street.   

This is a $165,500 project funded by a 

Community Development and Block Grant and 

the Borough.  If you live in the area of the 

project, you may recall that you needed to 

complete an income survey.  This project is 

the result of the completion of the surveys.  

To those of you who completed the surveys, 

we say “Thank you” for working with the 

Borough!  

We definitely understand it is an 

inconvenience, but the work needs to be done.     

Tresco Paving, the contractor for Youngwood 

Borough, will be starting the project on 

Tuesday, September 5th.  The alleys between 4th 

and 5th Street from Chestnut Street through 

Lowe Street will be closed from Tuesday, 

September 5th through Friday, September 8th.  

The alley will then be re-opened Friday 

evening and remain open through Wednesday, 

September 13th.  On Thursday, September 14th 



and Friday, September 15th, the alley will then 

be closed again for paving.   

During the alley closures only, you may park 

on both sides of South 5th Street from 

Chestnut Street to Lowe Street.  In addition, 

during alley closures only, you may park on 

both sides of Locust Street, Newill Street and 

Lowe Street.  WE do remind you that school 

buses do traverse these streets do not park 

close to any of the intersections.    

Again, we do know it is definitely an 

inconvenience, but please be patient as the 

finished project will be worth it!   

 

 

   


